
Participants Needed for Dementia Caregiver Online Survey 
 
 
Greetings! 
 
We are writing to invite you to participate in our study on motivation to adopt assistive 
technology to better communicate with your loved one or a client with dementia. This project is 
conducted by researchers at the Ohio University (IRB #: 21-X-40) and the University of Wisconsin-
Milwaukee (IRB #: 22.084).  
 
Anyone who is aged 18 years old and above and currently providing care for loved one with 
dementia or a client with dementia is welcome to participate. 
 
Our study involves completion of a survey about your background, caregiving experience and 
motivation to adopt assistive technology. If you have any questions prior to participating, please 
contact Dr. Chorong Oh at ohc@ohio.edu. 
  
Your participation is completely voluntary and will last approximately 20-30 minutes. You can 
cease participation at any time. All your personal information will be collected and stored 
anonymously. If you complete the survey, we will provide you with a $5 gift card. It may take 
some time to process the gift card distribution. 
  
Here is a link to the survey: 
https://ohio.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_50aOJ53BKnGPFu6 
  
This link will direct you to information about the study and what it means to consent to 
participate. This link is uniquely tied to this survey. Your email address will be collected for your 
obtaining a gift card. 
  
Thank you for your participation! 
  
Sincerely, 
Chorong Oh, Min Sook Park & Yura Lee, PhD. 
 
 
 

 
 


